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From:
Sent: Wednesday, 4 August 2021 9:20 AM
To: Stalking (DJCS)
Cc:
Subject: FW: Stalking reform

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Victorian Law Reform Commission 
3/333 Queen St, Melbourne, VIC 3000 (DX 144 Melbourne, Vic) 

 
 
    Follow our latest news via Twitter, Facebook and LinkedIn 
 
    This office is located on the land of the Traditional Custodians, the people of the Kulin Nations. We acknowledge 
their history, culture and Elders both past and present. 
 
     

 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: Tuesday, 3 August 2021 7:37 PM 
To: DJCS-VLRC-LawReformMail  
Subject: Stalking reform 
 
My name is  and I watched the  Current Affair program about stalking.  
I am willing to make a public statement concerning our stalking laws.  
In my opinion we need a significant deterrent so people who do this to another human will hopefully think twice!! 
They know that the punishments  will be lenient and we need “stringent punishments” so we can save lives going 
forward.  
No more second chances. 
Jail time for first time offences. 
Sincerely 

 
 
 

 




